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Please! Please! Please find the political will to save the population of koalas in eastern Australia. 
We are not a third world country. We are capable of saving this animal. Aiming for a “balance” 
will not save this animal. If we value the koala we must do whatever it takes to save it and that 
means ensuring there are very large areas of suitable habitat that link together with large koala 
populations of genetic diversity to ensure survival when challenged. Small populations here and 
there will not result in long term survival. We can save the koala or we can take ineffective token 
measures. This is more about habitat than money. You can spend a billion but it won’t save the 
koala unless you save it’s habitat. As an intelligent responsible human being please provide the 
habitat to save this animal. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Jana Good 

 


